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Urgent Letter 13-09  
12 October 2009 Dear President, 
 
 
2009-2010 Calendar  

The FIE Executive Committee has made the following decisions: 
 
a) Women’s sabre 
 
The Vietnamese Fencing Federation will not be able to organise the 
Women’s Sabre World Cup due to take place in Hanoi.  
 
The Thai Fencing Federation has accepted to take over the 
organisation of this competition and it will therefore be held on 30 April 
and 1 May 2010 in Bangkok.  

 
 
b) Moscow Sabre (women’s sabre and men’s sabre) 
 
The Russian Fencing Federation asked for an extra day to organise 
both its Grand Prix and Team World Cups in women’s sabre and 
men’s sabre.  
 
The competitions will therefore take place from 12 to 16 February 
2010, instead of from 11 to 14 February 2010. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Alisher Usmanov 
President 

 

 

 

 


